
Publication and display of student’s work and photographic 
images.  
It is the School’s policy to publicly display student work wherever possible (including 
newsletters, prospectus, yearbook, website etc.,) and to use student images video or 
still, individual or group, in the same school publications. The Privacy Act requires that 
we have the permission of students and their parents to do so. 
 
Checking the box below indicates that the parent has explained this requirement to the 
student and that the parent gives permission for the school to display the student’s work 
and/or image in school publications including those listed above. 
 


